From: Monica Trevino <monica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>
Sent: Sunday, May 29, 2016 5:08:14 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Alderman Carlos Rosa
Subject: Reporting Ald. Rosa's travel 

 

Hi Steve, 

Hope you are enjoying your weekend.

Ald. Rosa traveled to Boston to serve as a panelist at a the local progress conference speaking on participatory budgeting. He traveled from Friday, May 20 and returned on Saturday, May 21st. The trip was paid by the Center for Popular Democracy. They covered his flight and hotel. Below are the costs: 

	
	$256.20 - Flight
$307.87 - hotel 


There was no honorarium. 

Let me know if you need any further information. 

Thanks! 

Monica 

-- 

Monica Trevino | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward

